
 

 

Rochdale and Littleborough Flood Risk 
Management Scheme 

 
          28 July 2022 

Dear Resident 

    RECOVERY OF PILING RIG 

  

Recovery of the collapsed piling rig is due to take place next week from 

Monday 1st August at 6am.  

Three cranes will be arriving on site via Railway Street using the same route as 

previously to remove the piling rig. 

 Once the rig is removed the cranes will then leave site which we anticipate to 

be at the end of the week. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused while we undertake 

these recovery works and will keep disruption to a minimum wherever 

possible. 

The customer centre will reopen on Monday 1st August at 10am and resume 

normal hours.  If you have any questions or concerns please drop in to see us. 

 

Alison Carlton 

Customer Experience Coordinator 

VolkerStevin 


